From:		Tricia McFaull
Sent:		09/10/2008 2:06:05 PM
To:		Tawanis Testart
CC:		Bill Mitchell; Martin Haefele
BCC:		
Subject:	RE: Freeze Optimization Study

Tawanis,

Thank you for confirming the extension approval.  In light of your
comments about the Review Board’s schedule, we have determined that
INAC would be able to file it’s written submission by Friday, October
17th, 2008, if that would better enable the Review Board to render its
scoping decision earlier.  

We would also like to confirm that this email correspondence regarding
the freeze optimization study and the additional information request and
extension will be placed on the Review Board’s public registry.  

Thank you,

Trish



Tricia McFaull
Team Leader - Environmental Assessment and Regulatory
Giant Mine Remediation Project
Ph: (867) 669-2425
Fax: (867) 669-2439
mcfaullt@inac.gc.ca 

>>> "Tawanis Testart" <ttestart@mveirb.nt.ca> 10/8/2008 2:55 PM >>>

Hi Trish,

Your request extension is approved, although this will mean the Review
Board will not discuss this matter until their November board meeting.

Regards,

Tawanis

-----Original Message-----
From: Tawanis Testart 
Sent: October 7, 2008 3:18 PM
To: 'Tricia McFaull'
Cc: Bill Mitchell; Martin Haefele
Subject: RE: Freeze Optimization Study

Hi Trish,

For your information, the meeting scheduled for October 8, 2008 has
been
rescheduled for the week of Oct 14, 2008. 

Regards,

Tawanis

-----Original Message-----
From: Tricia McFaull [mailto:McFaullT@inac-ainc.gc.ca] 
Sent: October 7, 2008 11:35 AM
To: Tawanis Testart
Cc: Bill Mitchell; Martin Haefele
Subject: RE: Freeze Optimization Study


Hi Tawanis,

Further to your email, dated October 6th, 2008, which lists additional
questions and information required by the Board for its meeting on
October 8th, 2008, INAC respectfully requests that sufficient time be
provided to respond to the questions posed.

This request is also based in part on the information you provided in
a
conversation we had on September 30, 2008 when I contacted you to
check
on the status of the Board's deliberations regarding its scoping
decision.  Along with advising me of the October 8th meeting, you made
reference to the freeze optimization study and mentioned that the
Board
had obtained legal opinions regarding the freeze study and had
requested
that the Board's legal counsel attend the October 8th meeting.  I also
recall that you had some concern that the freeze optimization study
may
not be sufficiently distinct to exclude it from the scope of the
environmental assessment.  Following this conversation, on October 3,
2008 you advised me by telephone that further questions on the freeze
optimization study would be forthcoming.

Based on the foregoing information, INAC respectfully requests that in
addition to providing the specific information requested, INAC be
afforded the opportunity to present to the Board its position on the
law
regarding the basis for the exclusion of this study from the
environmental assessment.   

In this regard, INAC proposes an extension of 10 business days upon
approval of this request.  The Board may also want to consider whether
the other parties should be afforded the opportunity to comment since
such a submission may impact the Board's scoping determination.
 
We appreciate the disruption that this may cause to the Board's
schedule; however, given the information above and the importance of
the
freeze optimization study to the environmental assessment and the
project as a whole, we believe that this is a reasonable request.  

Sincerely,

Trish



Tricia McFaull
Team Leader - Environmental Assessment and Regulatory
Giant Mine Remediation Project
Ph: (867) 669-2425
Fax: (867) 669-2439
mcfaullt@inac.gc.ca 

>>> "Tawanis Testart" <ttestart@mveirb.nt.ca> 10/6/2008 9:14 AM >>>

No, I didn't. Sorry Trish.

The Review Board would like some additional information on the
proposed
freeze optimization study for its discussions on Wednesday, Oct 8. If
you could provide that information before then, it would be much
appreciated.

The Review Board would like to know more about the nature of the
study.
What infrastructure or equipment will be installed on site? Will this
be
eventually removed, or will it become a part of the frozen block,
should
that project be approved? When does CARD anticipate receiving results
from this study that would be useful for optimizing the frozen block
process?

Thanks for your response!

Tawanis

-----Original Message-----
From: Tricia McFaull [mailto:McFaullT@inac-ainc.gc.ca] 
Sent: October 6, 2008 8:57 AM
To: Tawanis Testart
Cc: Bill Mitchell; Carla Conkin
Subject: Freeze Optimization Study

Hi Tawanis,

On Friday you mentioned that you were going to send an email outlining
the additional information that the Review Board would like on the
freeze optimization study.  Did you get a chance to send that email? 
I
haven't received anything yet so I thought I should check with you.

Trish



Tricia McFaull
Team Leader - Environmental Assessment and Regulatory
Giant Mine Remediation Project
Ph: (867) 669-2425
Fax: (867) 669-2439
mcfaullt@inac.gc.ca 


